PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Public Affairs Feature: New Auto Parts Manufacturer
Guest: Livingston Mayor Curtis Hayes

The Livingston Board of Aldermen voted (in their September g*"
meeting) to sell 10.3 acres of land in the city industrial park to an
unnmaed manufacturer of automotive parts.

The proposed new manufacturing facility will create approximately 100
new jobs in the Livingston labor market.

The new facotory will be located off Tennessee Drive and the facility will
occupy a new —yet to be built — 100,000 square foot building.

The Mayor, appearing on our “fOCUS ON COMMUNITY"” feature (heard
on WLIV AM and WLIV FM) told our audience the manufacturer will be
making a formal announcement in the near future

This feature with Mayor Hayes aired numerous times in various
dayparts to inform the community of this positive step forward for the
local employment outlook.
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